APPLICATION FOR COUNTY OF EL DORADO
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS BOARD, COMMISSION, OR COMMITTEE

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
330 Fair Lane, Placerville, CA 95667
(530) 621-5390 | edc.cob@edcgov.us

Board or Commission Applying For Vacant Position or Title

Law Library Board of Trustees Trustee

First Name Last Name

Gregory Clark
Residential City Residential ZIP Code
Placerville 95667

Daytime Telephone Mobile Telephone
(no value entered)

Occupation/Title Employer

Attorney Self-employed, Law Office of Gregory S. Clark

List all County boards, commissions or committees to which you are/were appointed. Please include dates of service.
| have not yet served on a County board, commission, or committee.

Summary of qualifications

| have practiced law for nearly 13 years. During that time | represented individuals in all manner of criminal
cases, from misdemeanors to strike felonies. Now, | mostly practice family law. Prior to my practicing law, |
graduated from Santa Clara School of Law and UC Berkeley. During law school, | was President of the Criminal
Law Society and won a Witkin Award for legal research and writing.

Affiliations with professional and/or community groups

| am a Trustee for the Gold Trail School District. | have served in that role since December 15, 2022. | am also a
member of the Gold Trail Grange in Coloma. | am a member of the State Bar and a monetary supporter of the
American River Conservancy.

Why do you seek appointment?

| seek appointment to the Law Library Board because | want to help ensure that the public has access to
excellent legal research materials and assistance so that they can have access to justice within our county.
Further, | have a personal interest in a well-functioning library because | use the library frequently to research
issues within and outside my practice areas.

Additional Information

I am a firm believer in the rule of law and think that it is essential for a free and fair society. Further, | believe
that for people to have faith in the rule of law, they need to be able to competently access the legal system.
Legal representation can be extremely expensive, and, considering that fact, it can be difficult for middle- and
low-income people to competently access the legal system to solve their disputes and other problems. A
well-functioning law library is therefore necessary because it provides the materials and support needed to
make the legal system accessible and viable for people without the means to hire an attorney.

If known, indicate the member of the Board of Supervisors who will receive a copy of this application
Lori Parlin, Supervisor for District 4.

File Attachments
(no attachments added)

Signature of Applicant* Date
04/25/2023
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* You consent and agree that you are signing this document electronically. You further agree that your electronic signature is as valid as if you manually signed the document in writing.
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